
General information

Enjoy the enchanting South Tyrol scenery in one of our modern
apartments designed for the whole family. Our Aparthotel with
sauna is open all year round and is ideal for skiing and
sledging in winter or riding a mountain bike in summer.

Here is some useful information on our Aparthotel with sauna
and on the many possibilities to relax and have fun that are
available for you to choose:

– Prices are per Apartment and day.

– Minimum of stay: 3/4 nights. For single days, only with
request.

– In the common area you will find comfortable sofas where you
can relax by the fireplace. A traditional majolica stove and
sofas invite you to indulge – sipping a glass of wine, reading
a book, listening to music, chatting with the fire crackling
in the background or watching TV with friends.

– Our spa, which you can access free of charge, includes a
bio-sauna that is a Finnish sauna and a steam bath at the same
time,  an  infrared  cabin  and  a  relax  area  with  wooden
deckchairs.

                                                             
                                        !!! NEW !!!
TAPISROULANT FOR YOUR HEALTH

– A laundry and ironing room is available upon request.

– We serve a delicious breakfast in our dining room for the
price (starting at 18 Euros) and, if you wish, we will be
happy to prepare an excellent dinner (starting at 28 Euros).

– Adults and children above 14 years of age are subject to a
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tourist tax of €2,70 per person/day.

– Cleaning upon departure is charged between 50 and 70 Euros.

– Our sleds are available free of charge in winter and you can
use our bicycles in summer. A specific storeroom is available
for skis and other sports’ equipment. Guests can also request
to use the laundry and ironing room.

– We will be happy to welcome your pets in our apartments upon
request.
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